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May 25, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

SD73 is converting to new Safe Arrival program owned by SchoolMessenger.  This software has its own Student Absence 

Reporting System that we will be transitioning over to officially on Friday, June 1.  
  
What do parents need to do in this transition? 

 

 
• Be sure to download the SchoolMessenger app and create your account.  It should look just like the screenshot 

below.  This can be done now in anticipation of the June 1 startup. 

 

 
 

• Continue to use the current app and then delete your old SafeArrival app after Thursday, May 31  (We will no 

longer be using this application to collect student absences)  

 

• You can also create an account at the following website:  go.schoolmessenger.ca 

 
The absence reporting telephone number will continue to be 1-844-350-2647. 
 
We look forward to working with all of you as we transition to the new attendance feature in SchoolMessenger Safe 

Arrival.   
 
For questions or further information, please contact the school. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Wood, Principal 

 

 

(Available for both iPhone and Android) 


